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Since its beginning in 1993, Reach Out Pregnancy Center has continued to grow in 

serving women and families facing unplanned and crisis pregnancies, and helping them 

thrive through the love of Christ. 

Fast forward to 2020 and we have outgrown our current location and found a new 

home that gives us more than ​twice​ the space to provide pregnancy tests, ultrasound 

scans, prenatal and parenting classes. It also moves us into the heart of downtown 

Harrison, closer to many of our clients and in a single-story building. 

With LifeSpring Community Christian Church moving to its new building on Carolina 

Trace, God has called Reach Out to the church’s previous location – 803 E. Broadway St. -- 

just two miles down Harrison Avenue from where we are now, at Broadway Commons. 

For long-time Harrison residents, it’s the site of the old roller rink! 

We are so excited to take this step of faith and invite you to ​walk with us each step 

of the way​ to our new location. We are praying God will bring more women and families 

through our new doors. As He does, ​we will need more supplies and education 

materials​. 

How can you help? Join us each step of the way, through prayer, volunteering and 

financially sponsoring some of the 4,820 steps on our journey. Call 513/367-7710 or email 

diane@reachoutpregnancy.com more information. 

 

 


